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Tuesday 18th June 2024 

 

Annwyl Rheni ac Helpwr, 

Notification of Estyn Inspection – 1st to 4th July 2024 

We have received notification that the school will be inspected by Estyn in the week beginning 1st July 2024.  

This is part of the normal inspection cycle. 

As part of the inspection process, Estyn would like to gather the views of all stakeholders, including parents 

and carers of our current pupils.   

There are two ways to share your views: 

1. Complete a short questionnaire by following the link that will be sent to you separately via Seesaw.  

This questionnaire closes on Sunday 30th June.   Please do not click on the back button once submitted.  

For parents and carers who struggle with technology at home, we will be offering two ‘drop in’ 

sessions with Miss Cheney to complete the questionnaires in school.  These will be on Monday 24th 

June from 8.50 – 9.10am and Tuesday 25th June from 8.50 – 9.10am.  These sessions will be in the 

family room and parents will have use of school iPads to complete the questionnaire.  We thought 

this might be useful when parents are dropping off their children. 

2. Attend a meeting for parents and carers on Monday 1st July at 3.45pm in the small school hall.  The 

standard agenda for this meeting will seek to collect views on what the school does well and what the 

school needs to do to improve. 

As a school, we collect your views across the year in a range of ways and use this information to inform our 

evaluations, to celebrate successes and to support our school improvement.  We are always grateful to you 

for your input and hope you will support us in our Estyn Journey.   

Further information about the inspection process can be seen by following this link 

https://youtu.be/yyr0G1iHAPU  

I am grateful to all parents and carers for their support with this. If any parents would like to discuss any 

points in this letter or discuss the inspection process further, please ring the school office to speak to me. 

Cofion gorau, 

 

 

Mrs VJ Curtis 
Headteacher 

Headteacher:  Mrs V. J. Curtis, 
         BEd (Hons), NPQH 
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